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. March 25, 1952

N, Grote Reber

Neui Grand Hotsl

F.0. Box 334

¥aliluku

Island of ¥aui, Hawaiil

Dear Nr. Reber:

Thank you for ths note of Mareh ninth
and the word of pregress which you have made and
wvhieh apparently has been mmde for you on Kole
Kole, It must be very gratifying to you to have
the sonerste evidence of the Ilnterest and coopers-
tion of the people over there,

¥¢ do not wish to burden you with any
requests for reports and leave it entirely in your
hands to keep us posted in similer informal style of
anything whish yon consider noteworthy as it devel-
ops in the progress of construction and in getting
into the actual work,

Continuing beat viih.a.

Sincerely yours,

Charles H. Sehsuer
CESINAN



